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HASSOCKS PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 
To:  All Members of the Neighbourhood Plan Working Group (Bill Hatton, Ian Weir, 
Frances Gaudencio, Nick Owens, Emma Wood, Mark Higgins, Judith Foot, Victoria 
Standfast , Virginia Pullen and David Withycombe)  
Dowsett Mayhew Consultants: Dale Mayhew and Laura Bourke, with copies to all other 
Councillors for information.   

 

 
A meeting of the NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN WORKING GROUP will be held on Thursday 6th 
September 2018 at 7.30pm in the Parish Centre, Adastra Park, Hassocks.  

 
 

AGENDA 
 
1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSCENCE 

 
2.   DISCLOSURE OF INTERESTS 
 

 To deal with any disclosure by Members of any disclosable pecuniary interests and interests   
other than pecuniary interests, as defined under Hassocks Parish Council’s Code of Conduct 
and the Localism Act 2011, in relation to matters on the agenda. 

 
3.  MINUTES 
 
3.1  To accept Minutes of the Meeting held 23rd August 2018.  
 
4.  REPORTS 
 
4.1  NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN – POLICIES & VISION 
 
 At the NPWG (23rd August 2018) meeting Members reviewed the current policy and vision 

statements and considered a number of suggested changes by the Council’s Planning 
Consultant. The document was amended in part as Members were taken through each 
element by the Councils Planning Consultant (Appendix A). It was agreed that the revised 
document would be circulated to Members to comment on further and to be returned in 
advance of this meeting with a view to discussing and finalising the content of the document 
to enable the plan to progress to the next stage. The comments submitted by Members will 
be considered to determine whether they should be incorporated within the final document.
  

4.2 Any other business 
 
5. DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
  

20 September 2018 
 

 EXCLUSION OF PUBLIC AND PRESS 
 

In the event that any confidential business may be transacted, members of the public or press 
will be requested to withdraw from the meeting. 


